
February 12, 2024

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg, Secretary
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE
Washington, DC 20590

RE: Assurance of In-Kind matching funds: MaineDOT application on behalf of YCCAC for
CAM funding for Mobility Management Hubs for Maine

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

Please accept this letter as certification that York County Community Action Corporation
(YCCAC) commits to providing the following eligible match and leverage support for the entire
duration of the grant term for the referenced ICAM project.

- Office work station space for full time Mobility Manager position. Includes computer/IT,
office telephone and proportional rent costs for the two-year grant period = $5,000 for in kind
match.

Sincerely,

Tom Reinauer, Director of Transportation


